
School District Notable Business Partnership Support 
Engagements for 2020-2021 School Year 

Business Partners Fran Nachlas and Leslie 
Strindberg Donate Backpacks to Help Kids 

In preparation for the 2020-2021 school year, Congress 
Middle School received more than 150 backpacks and 
three large tubs of school supplies through their 
partnership with Fran Nachlas and Leslie Strindberg of 
The Giving Tree, to support the school’s Title I students.  

Nachlas had previously been recognized by the School 
District as the 2019-2020 business partner winner at the 

Gold level for Community Leader in support of public education through the District’s Partners in 
Education Program.  

For more information regarding this partnership, contact Dr. Shannon Grice at 561-374-5633 or 
Shannon.Grice@palmbeachschools.org. 

 

Back to Basics Provides 21K New School 
Uniforms to District Schools 

Back to Basics is partnering with the School District to 
provide 21,000 new school uniforms to elementary and 
middle school students in Palm Beach County during 
the 2020-2021 school year.   

Although students may not be attending school in 
person on the first day of classes, there will be 
uniforms available when they do return to their 

respective campuses.   

While the COVID-19 pandemic delayed some of the uniforms, 14,000 have already been 
distributed to more than 40 schools, thanks to the Rotary Club of Wellington who helped load 
and deliver boxes for each of the schools.  

The remaining 7,000 uniforms are scheduled to arrive by late September and will go out to the 
schools as soon as they are received by the Back to Basic organization. 

Click the link below to view pictures of some of the schools picking up resources: 
https://www.dropbox.com/s/2v3a6n50vrv9nwg/Back%20to%20Basics%20Unform%20Distributi
on.zip?dl=0 
  

For more information regarding this partnership, contact Kelle Enriquez at 561-702-4527 or 
info@backtobasicsinc.org. 



Power of Purpose Offers Virtual Fundraising 
Partnerships to Benefit District Schools 
 
Power of Purpose organization will be reaching 
out to Palm Beach County schools during the 
2020-2021 school year to develop partnerships 
that involve their 100% virtual fundraising 
program option, S.T.E.A.M. Engine! 

The online donation platform allows friends and 
family from around the world to celebrate and support their amazing students, while helping 
schools earn much-needed funds to benefit school projects. Power of Purpose does 95% of the 
work and schools get to have 100% of the fun!  

S.T.E.A.M. Engine ignites the power of students’ imaginations and helps them build a better 
future. Schools will earn traditional fundraising profits, plus additional Bonus Bucks for teachers 
to spend on Science, Technology, Engineering, Art, and Mathematics equipment from Power of 
Purpose’s partner, Thames & Kosmos. 

To bring S.T.E.A.M. Engine to your school, please reach out to Chelsea Fredrickson, 
Ambassador of Awesomeness, at 212-217-2912 or chelsea.fredrickson@pop4kids.com. You can 
also visit the company’s website, www.pop4kids.com, to learn more about the virtual 
fundraising partnership offer.  

 

 


